Global Perspectives
Film Series

featuring

Deaf Jam

Thursday, January 25
Noon, ACB 240

This event is free and open to the public. No RSVP is necessary.
For more information about our film series, please visit the Office of Global Health website at



http://www.ttuhsc.edu/globalhealth/movieseries.aspx

